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December 11, 1978 "

In Reply Refer to:
Docket No. 50-368/78-23 ..

-

Arkansas Power and Light Company
ATTN: Mr. William Cavanaugh III

-

Executive Director of Generation
and Construction

P. O. Box 551
Little Rock, Arkansas 72203

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of November 22, 1978 in response to our

letter and Notice of Violation dated October 4,1978. We have no further

questions at this time and will review your corrective action during a

furture inspection.

Sincerely,

h8'Mac0 Wj,

G. L. Madsen, Chief,
Reactor Operations and

Nuclear Support Branch

cc:
..,

Arkansas Nuclear One'

ATTH: Mr. H. Miller, Acting
Plant Superintendent

P. O. Box 608
Russellville, Arkansas 72801;

i L. Alexander, QC Supervisor
'

(SameAddress)
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